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International Personal Finance plc ("IPF") 
 

Update on trading 
  
At today's Annual General Meeting, the Chairman of IPF, Christopher Rodrigues, will 
make the following statement:  
  
“Further to our Quarter 1 Interim Management Statement issued on 19 April 2011, IPF 
continues to perform well and in line with our expectations. During the important Easter 
trading period we have delivered a strong sales performance with growth in credit issued 
increased from 9% for the first quarter of 2011 to almost 13% for the four months to the 
end of April, including a much improved performance in Mexico. Alongside this strong 
sales performance credit quality and impairment remain good. The Group remains 
confident of further good progress in 2011.” 
 
The interim results for IPF will be published on Wednesday 20 July 2011.  
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